
In	2018,	the	Company	did	not	enter	into	transactions	recognised
as	large	transactions	in	accordance	with	the	Federal	Law	“On	Joint
Stock	Companies”.

In	2018,	the	Company	concluded	two	interested	party
transactions.	Information	on	interested	party	transactions	in	IDGC
of	the	South	PJSC	in	2018	is	presented	in	Appendix	3	to	the	Annual
Report.

http://127.0.0.1:8089/pdf/ar/ar/en/report-on-transactions.pdf

